
From: Patel, Swati
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: 2/13/2012 2:47:17 PM
Subject: FW: Dept of Admin

FYI

From: Patel, Swati
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2012 10:47 AM
To: 'Tom Davis'; 'Tom Davis'
Subject: Dept of Admin

Tom,
We wanted to follow up with you about our discussions on Friday regarding where we are with H.3066. We have 
made some progress and are working on an “omnibus amendment”. We need to discuss what is contained in the 
amendment with you as soon as you have some time.

Sorry to bother you while you're trying to actually work!

Swati Shah Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
803.734.5095 direct dial

mailto:Patel,%20Swati
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

